Unemployment insurance compensation

Q1 Last month, the legislature approved Assembly Bill 336, which would
have terminated participation in the federal enhanced unemployment
benefits program. Instead, Governor Evers vetoed the bill, extending the
additional $300 in weekly unemployment benefits through September. Do
you agree with Governor Evers' veto?
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